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Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to the last half term of the year!  A half term filled with fun, glitter, Nativity and Christmas fervour!  I hope that all 

Conkers have had a lovely break and are raring to go in this busy term!  We can’t wait to get started on our Nativity and hope that you can 

join us for one of our productions…  Remember seeing is believing !!!!!   

On a personal note, I am absolutely thrilled to be teaching the Conkers for most of the week now (Wednesday afternoons, Mrs Mitchell 

continues to teach and on a Friday afternoon Mrs Mitchelmore takes over).  Your children, their happiness and progress, mean a great deal 

to me – please don’t be a stranger if you ever need a chat or some advice – the door is always open! 

Mrs Bennett  

 

 

 

P.E 

P.E is scheduled for a Tuesday and a 

Wednesday this half term (no Forest 

Schools).  Your child can continue to come 

to school in their P.E kit. 

Some dates for your Diary 

11th November – parents evening week 

12th November – odd sock day for Anti-Bullying week 

5th December – Christmas crafting afternoon 

6th December – Christmas fair 3.15 – 5 

13th December – the Nativity production – two shows – one at 9.30 and 

one at 2.15 

17th December- Christmas movie afternoon 3.15 – 5 

18th December – annual Pantomime visit – Aladdin at York Theatre 

Royal 

Thursday 19th December – Christmas lunch and parties in school and 

school BREAKS UP for the festive period 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nativity!  

The time is here again!  This year, the Conkers will perform 

the fantastic production of ‘Wriggly Nativity’!  Parts will be 

handed out soon and fevered rehearsals will ensue… Please 

assist your child in learning their lines ahead of rehearsals – 

this really helps with nerves.  You will also receive costume 

ideas – please do not worry about a ‘perfect’ costume – 

Nativities are what tea towels were made for!!  Thank you 

for your support! 

Reading Books 

Please kindly ensure that all reading books sent home 

are returned in your child’s bag and in good condition.  

We do need to hold onto all books to ensure enough 

copies remain for the next co-hort of children.  

Thankyou! 


